
Mark your schedule 

Due to a lot of pitchers heading to the World Tournament the weekend 

of July 20th the Tournament Director has changed the date of the World 

Tune-Up Green Level to July 6th  at   (9 AM) July 6th was listed as an 

open date on the schedule card. 

 

ROSEBORO Tournaments rescheduled  to be held at Southern Pines.  

The Aug 10, C S Faircloth listed on the schedule will be played at 

Southern Pines.  September 14, Peters Creek Final will also be played at 

Southern Pines. 


